[bookmark: OLE_LINK14]The Office of Research Services (ORS), Occupational Medical Service (OMS) partnered with the Division of Quality Management & Policy (DQMP) to develop a survey to learn about your experience with the NIH Flu Vaccine Program – Foil the Flu.

Please take approximately 5 minutes to complete the Foil the Flu Survey by clicking on the link below. The survey will close on Monday, April 24, 2023. Results will allow OMS senior leadership to make meaningful decisions to improve the access and effectiveness of the Foil the Flu Program.

Note: individual responses are voluntary and secure to the extent of the law. Results are anonymous and only presented once combined with all other responses.

Provide feedback here: [ENTER SURVEY LINK]

Please contact Isaiah Crisp (DQMP) @ ORSSurveySystem@mail.nih.gov should you have any questions about this survey.

